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15th  November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Butterflies Nursery

Christmas Party Monday 12th December 2022

The Nursery Christmas party will take place during the afternoon of Monday 12th December
2022. Light refreshments will be provided for the children and home time will be at the usual
time (3.15pm) from the Nursery gate.

If your child is usually with us all day on Mondays, you are welcome to send them in with a
party outfit to change into after lunch.

If your child isn’t normally with us on a Monday they are still very welcome to join our party!
Please bring them to the main school reception at 1.45pm dressed in their party clothes.

I’m excited to say that Father Christmas will be joining us at the party and, in order to cover
his expenses, we are asking for a cash donation of £2 per child. We would appreciate it if
this could be sent into school as soon as possible.

Thank you.

Mrs Wood
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